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Letter of Interest for Planning and Zoning Commission

Members of the Council,

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the Town of New Castle for the last 4 years sitting as
Commissioner on the Planning and Zoning Commission. I would like to take this formal
opportunity to submit myself as candidate to serving another 4 year term as Commissioner.

I have felt my input to be essential in assuring the smart growth of the Town, helping assure the
best future for our town. I strive to hold developers responsible for their role in the growth of
our unique and special environment created by the town, while encouraging the growth planned
within the long term growth model developed and published by the Council. I feel its essential as
a Commission to assure projects adhere to the town’s standards, without overreaching the
mission of the Commission.

Long term, I have two projects that I am passionate about in regards to the PnZ’s role in
developing our future town. The first I hope to help guide the town in improving the highway-
front side of the town, beautifying and improving the aesthetics along the most public face of the
town. Secondly I hope to encourage the town to adopt a model for the development of homes
allowing a green roof model.

Thank you for your time in discussing my potential as continuation in my role as Commissioner
on the Planning and Zoning Commission.

Thank you,

Brian Westerlind

Olaf Jean Construction & Eagle West Realty
Resident, Town of New Castle, CO
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